
28th Nov, 2016 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Ref: Address Change of Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Beijing Financial Street Sub-Branch 

 Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Beijing Financial Street Sub-Branch is relocated to a new address from 

28th Nov 2016. By that time, please visit the following new address for bank services. 

 Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Beijing Financial Street Sub-Branch 

New address:  Unit 102-1, 1F, No.22 Fengshenghutong, Xicheng District, Beijing 

Telephone: 010-59188988 

 

 

Current address is stopped business on 25th Nov 2016. 

New address will be officially launched on 8th Dec 2016. 

From now to 8th Dec 2016, Beijing Financial Street Sub-branch will only provide consultancy service. By that time, 

please visit Beijing Zizhu Sub-Branch, Beijing Dongzhimen Sub-branch or Beijing Oriental Plaza Sub-branch for other 

retail services, and please visit our official website for their address and business hours . 

You may also visit our other ATM/CDM in Beijing, login to our Online Banking or use 24 Hour Phone Banking to 

satisfy your banking needs conveniently. Sorry for the inconvenience incurred from our relocation and we will 

continue to provide high-quality service to you as always.  

For any doubt or more information, please call our 24 hour customer service hotline: 

800 820 8088(Fixed Line)         

400 888 8083 (Mobile)       

 (86-755) 2589 2333(Overseas Hotline)  

 

Thanks for your continued trust and support to Standard Chartered Bank! 

   

Yours sincerely, 

Beijing Financial Street Sub-Branch  

Standard Chartered Bank (China) Ltd 

 


